Gail Curran 2061 Valor Ct Glenview, IL 60026-8053

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Gail Curran

Matt Slade 4873 Linden Rd Apt 112 Rockford, IL 61109-3431 (815) 312-7655

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Matt Slade

Joan Novick 5000 S Cornell Ave Chicago, IL 60615-3041 (773) 955-5932

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Joan Novick

Christie Robnett 110 Circle Dr East Peoria, IL 61611-3727 (309) 681-6024

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Christie Robnett

John Courts 1250 S Stone Ave La Grange, IL 60525-6625

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, John Courts

Barrett Goldflies 4824 W Balmoral Ave Chicago, IL 60630-1504

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Barrett Goldflies

Robert Davidson 9216 Robinson Ave Franklin Park, IL 60131-2020 (847) 678-1329

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Robert Davidson

Dawn Albanese 156 Basswood Dr Elk Grove Village, IL 60007-1718 (630) 965-5605

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Dawn Albanese

jeffrey sanders 1577 Winnetka Rd Glenview, IL 60025-1821

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

move forward with the clean water programs, immediately.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, jeffrey sanders

Zoe Willet 2318 W Touhy Ave Frnt Chicago, IL 60645-3414 (773) 595-1232

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

The quality of our waterways is urgent in order to achieve and maintain the ambience envisioned by Mayor Emanuel, as published recently on WTTW. This will be good for us citizens and good for visitors to Chicago. There is simply no reason to equivocate.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Zoe Willet

Bob Rayburn U.S. Veteran 1963-1967 10706 S Avenue J Chicago, IL 60617-6721

May 30, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Bob Rayburn U.S. Veteran 1963-1967

Amy Lippert 859 N Marshfield Ave Side 1r Chicago, IL 60622-7745

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Amy Lippert

Richard Bartkowicz 1011 Atlantic Ave Apt A Hoffman Estates, IL 60169-3750

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Richard Bartkowicz

John Zahos 8228 Keating Ave Skokie, IL 60076-2502

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, John Zahos

Suzanne Dallas 8415 Karlov Ave Skokie, IL 60076-2102

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Suzanne Dallas

Patricia Schreiber 18254 De Jong Ln Lansing, IL 60438-2546 (708) 895-9179

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now. They have been given ample time and now need to accept the rules going forward.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Patricia Schreiber

Susan Druffel 4139 Grove Ave Western Springs, IL 60558-1345

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Susan Druffel

James Salkas 16430 Leslie Ann Dr Tinley Park, IL 60477-1854 (312) 653-6345

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, James Salkas

Steven Taylor 324 N Waller Ave Chicago, IL 60644-2248

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Steven Taylor

Cindy Moczarney 2314 N 76th Ct Elmwood Park, IL 60707-3028

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Cindy Moczarney

Kathryn Bainbridge 4305 N Sacramento Ave Chicago, IL 60618-1407

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Kathryn Bainbridge

Philip Kritzman 5615 N Kostner Ave Chicago, IL 60646-5917 (847) 213-9119

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Philip Kritzman

R.Peter Carey 990 N Lake Shore Dr Apt 7c Chicago, IL 60611-1368 (312) 587-0835

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, R.Peter Carey

Bernadette Payne 2100 W Bradley Pl Chicago, IL 60618-4910

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Bernadette Payne

Barbara Liszeo 18450 Poplar Ave Homewood, IL 60430-3463

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Barbara Liszeo

John A Beavers 4431 N Troy St # 2 Chicago, IL 60625-4519

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, John A Beavers

june zand 1637 Dublin Ct Inverness, IL 60067-4726 (847) 934-4184

May 31, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, june zand

Heidi Keitz 926 Dunlop Ave Forest Park, IL 60130-2232

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Heidi Keitz

Ann Davidson 4217 N Ashland Ave Unit 2s Chicago, IL 60613-1251 (773) 904-7806

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Ann Davidson

Jeanne Doherty 3434 N Nottingham Ave Chicago, IL 60634-3638 (773) 820-0608

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jeanne Doherty

Jen Hensley 2558 W Wilson Ave Apt 2 Chicago, IL 60625-3077 (312) 251-1680

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Jen Hensley

Katharine christmas 601 Bonnie Brae Pl River Forest, IL 60305-1928

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Katharine christmas

Vicki May 907 Thomas Ave Forest Park, IL 60130-2867 (708) 366-5234

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Vicki May

Christopher Devine 5143 N Neenah Ave Chicago, IL 60656-3728 (773) 759-9115

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault,

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Christopher Devine

Robert Bacon 131 W Adelaide St Unit 103 Elmhurst, IL 60126-6204 (708) 256-1221

Jun 1, 2015

John Therriault

Subject: R08-9(D): I want a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR in effect soon.

Dear John Therriault.

Thank you for accepting my comments on rulemaking 08-9(D). I live and recreate in the Chicago area and therefore am concerned with the temperature standards set for its waterways.

I support the Board's second notice rule and believe that the Board's choice to apply the general use standard for temperature makes sense. I believe rules that protect aquatic life in the Chicago Area Waterway System (CAWS) and Lower Des Plaines River (LDPR) should be just as stringent as they are for the rest of the state, and therefore would like to see the rule adopted and be put into effect without delay.

Three years for the new standards to go into effect seems like ample time and this timeframe should not be drawn out any further. I understand that entities concerned with their ability to meet the new temperature standards can seek variances if they can really show hardship but none of them have made any attempt yet to show hardship in these proceedings. They should be working on any additional monitoring and analysis they need to apply for a variance now.

The Board has a substantial record that has been built since 2008 enabling it to move forward without allowing these proceedings to drag on.

Thank you for your attention to my comments and I look forward to seeing a protective temperature standard for the CAWS and LDPR go into effect soon.

Sincerely, Robert Bacon